
PRAYER LETTER	 JULY/AUGUST 2020

Germano Family Update

Praises: 
• God’s blessing 

during our 
furlough 

• Safe arrival to 
the DR 

• Mostly finished 
with our set up 
in the country 

• Protection from 
T.S. Laura 

Prayer Needs: 
• Those affected 

by T.S. Laura 
• Visa 
• New Life Baptist 

Church and 
ministries 

• Upcoming trip to 
Barahona 

Germano 
Minute 
• Please take a 

moment to 
view our latest 
Germano 
minute with 
pictures.

Looking Behind 
We made it back to the Dominican 
Republic safe and sound. We are 
praising the Lord for His provision for 
our family during our furlough. We 
are thankful for the extra time that 
He gave us as well as for the 
opportunity to return to the field. Tim 
had the privilege to preach a few 
times in some of our supporting churches before we left, and we are 
thankful for the news of new support from some of the churches that we 
visited.  

We have been able to set up almost everything in the past couple of weeks 
since we arrived. Thank you for your prayers for us during our transition 
and our many errands. We are also thankful for protection from Tropical 
Storm Laura which made landfall in Santo Domingo, the city where we 
live. 

Looking Ahead 
Stephanie is excited (we are not sure about Landon and Elena) that school 
will start for them in just a few days. Tim will also continue his Sunday 
school class, teach in Resurrection Baptist Seminary for the new semester, 
and help in the ministry at New Life as we wait to move to Barahona.  

Please pray as we continue to acclimate back to life on the field. Our 
Spanish is a little rusty, but the Lord has helped us in communicating with 
the people. We are in the midst of our visa process again, and much can be 
done virtually now due to the pandemic. Pray for us that we would not 
have any issues in renewing it. Also, please join with us in prayer as Tim 
will have the opportunity next week to take a trip to Barahona with a 
fellow missionary and meet some of the pastors from the greater region. 
Thank you again for your faithful support for our family! 

God bless, 

The Germanos

Serving with WWNTBM	 	 www.germanos2dr.com	 	 germanos2dr@gmail.

http://www.germanos2dr.com
http://www.germanos2dr.com

